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� On 25th October, National Grid’s new website will go live.

�Better navigation

�New content

� Bookmarks will not change

�Google will still find…

� Delivery of our market information on MIPI will be unaffected. 

�The navigation menus on MIPI are unchanged.

�API’s will continue to work

� For more information – contact:

�Gasoperations.shipperliaison@nationalgrid.com

�01926 65 6568


